
Joshua  Jackson  and  Diane
Kruger Show the Love at After
Party

This  weekend,
typically-private Diane Kruger came to the Broad Stage in
Santa Monica to support her boyfriend Joshua Jackson, who was
appearing in The 24 Hour Plays. Though they refrained from PDA
during the red carpet event, the two were very passionate
during the after party, spending time together in a quiet
corner. A source told People that the two appeared to be
“totally in love” and were “really sweet” to watch, making
engagement rumors seem even more likely.

How do you show your partner you care in public?

Cupid’s Advice:

We all want to let the people we love know that we care about
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them. However, the ways to show this are very different in
public than they are when you’re at home. Kruger and Jackson
set a great example of simple ways to share your feelings when
you and your partner are out:

1. Simple PDA: Though it’s best to save the sloppy makeout
sessions for the privacy of your own home, there’s nothing
wrong with some simple and sweet kisses and handholding to
show you care. Even just a glance into your beau’s eyes can
say a lot about how you feel toward them without disturbing
others.

2. Support them: Just as Kruger came out to support Jackson in
The 24 Hour Plays, you should make an effort to go to the
events your partner feels are important. Being there for your
partner shows both your sweetie and the rest of the world that
your relationship is important to you.

3. Make time for yourselves: Even at a crowded party, there
are ways that you and your partner can find a bit of privacy.
Though it’s great to be with a large group of people, try to
spend  some  alone  time  with  just  your  beau.  Whether  it’s
sitting in a secluded corner or taking a trip outside, making
a little bit of time for just the two of you can show you
care.

How do you let your partner know your feelings when you’re in
public? Leave a comment below.


